
Dear Member,

Welcome back from your summer vacation, hope you all had a wonderful 

holiday!

I am sure all of you received the Savera calendars, which we sent out in 

January, and enjoyed looking at the photographs of all our activities. We 

wanted you to have a glimpse of all the wonderful work that you support. The 

calendar is a small token of our gratitude to each and every one of you.

February and March were very busy months, both at the medical center as 

well as the school. We were busy with exams, admissions,  as well as assisting 

parents in admission of their children to new schools. It was a real struggle 

this year. After a lot of liasoning and intervention, 89 children have moved on 

to other schools.

The medical center has been busy conducting health camps, health talks, 

individual health check ups of all the students, as well as running the daily OPD.

We have included some photographs of the various activities that have kept 

us busy. I am sure you will be pleased to see the progress.

On the 14th of March we had the Annual prize distribution day for school.  

ANNUAL PRIZE DISTRIBUTION
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The children put up a very touching and lively performance for their parents. 

The outgoing students sang” So long, farewell” so beautifully; it brought tears 

to our eyes. After the performance, all the toppers and best students were 

awarded prizes. The programme ended with a wonderful lunch for all the 

children.

On the 7th of March, a Gynae camp was 

organized for the women in the area. A 

full physical examination, blood test, 

BP check and pap smear  of all the 

patients were done. Full medical 

history of each patient was also 

recorded.  A total number 70 of ladies 

were screened out of which 15 were 

referred for further tests and are 

currently undergoing treatment at AIIMS.

The camp was sponsored by Mrs Sushma Prakash and Mr Sood.

On the 1st of March a 

Cardiac camp was 

held in collaboration 

with the Metro Heart 

Institute. A team of 

Doctors, nurses and 

technicians  from the 

GYNAE CAMP FOR WOMEN

CARDIAC CAMP



hospital, along with the Savera medical team, 

screened a total of 106 patients. Out of these 

patients, 25 were detected with ECG 

abnormality, 30 with high BP and 17 were found 

to be highly diabetic.

From 4th to 10th March we had a skill upgradation workshop for Ladies who 

are stitching and embroidering. A five day liquid embroidery training for 

ladies was organised by Pidilite, after which the girls had an exhibition of the 

items they made. All participants were then awarded certificates from 

Pidilite.

After the success of our Diwali mela last November, we are planning a similar 

programme on the 10th of October at Savera.. There will be lots of activities 

and goodies for the students, as well as stalls selling food, clothes, bangles 

and paintings: The beauty training students will also put up a mehendi stall , 

since it is just before karva chauth. Do  join us in making this an even more 

special day for the children and their families.

LIQUID EMBROIDERY

UPCOMING DIWALI MELA - October 10, 2014



SAVERA CENTER
1st Floor, G-Block, 

Basti Vikas Kendra, Sriniwaspuri

Phone : 011- 64723574, E-mail : saverasnp@gmail.com

For more details, about the activities at Savera- kindly visit our 

website- www.saverassociation.co.in

SAVERA –MAGIC BUS FUNDRAISER

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING - 2014

Best wishes from all of us

-Savera Family-

Magic Bus India Foundation and Savera Association joined hands to organize a 

Gala Dinner at the Durbar Hall, Taj Palace on April 4th 2014. Our generous 

supporters once again enabled us to raise a good amount to help the needy, and 

the evening was enjoyed by all !

The AGM of the Savera Association will be held on Monday, September 15th 

at 3.30 pm at The Claridges Hotel. We invite you all to attend the meeting 

followed by a sumptuous tea. 

Please RSVP to Shakira or Rajkumar on 64723574 or 65163574.

Till then,
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